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March 15, 1979
.o o v e ric ~ : r -o ro n,

Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
101 lbrietta Street - Suite 3100
Atlanta, GA 30303

ATTENTICN: Mr. J. P. O'Reilly, Director

.

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

SUBJECT: . Grand Gulf Nuclear Station
File 0270/15525/15526
Potential Reportable Deficiency

No. 79/03 - Interim Report No.
1

AECM-79/20

On February 12, 1979, Mississippi Power & Light Company notified
Mr. J. K. Rausch of your office of a potential reportable deficiency at
the Grand Gulf Nuclear Station construction site. The deficiency concerns
General Electric's failure to establish and implement an approved Quality
Assurance Program for electrical work performed under Field Deviation Dis-
position Requests (FDDR) and Field Deviation Instructions (FDI). le will

determine reportability of this matter as defined by 10CFR 50.55(e) and
make a final report by June 1, 1979.

Yours truly,

Y
i

[y J. P. McGaughy, Jr.
Director of Power Production

JRF/pa

cc: Mr. N. L. Stampley
Mr. R. 3. McGehee
Mr. T. B. Conner

'

Dr. Ernst Volgenau, Directow
Division of Inspection & Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
b'ashington, D. C. 20555
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